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Student Council Presents – Spirit Week! 

Monday – Halloween (Parades and Dances – Class Specific Details from 
Teachers) 

Tuesday – School Colours (Blue and White) 

Wednesday – Culture Day 

Thursday – Retro Day 

Friday – Disney/Pixar Character Day 
  

Parent Online Safety Workshops  

Tuesday, November 2nd, 6:30 PM – Virtual Workshop 

Topic: Wise Parent Workshop  

Time: Nov 2, 2022 06:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/j/98381231341 

TELUS Wise parents | Supporting youth in our digital world is designed 

for adults and parents, and focuses on topics including screen time, 

gaming, sexting, cyberbullying and more. Duration 60 mins. Students 

in grades 6-8 will be participating in school based workshops on 

November 1st. 

Family and Caregiver Early Literacy Guide 
The Family and Caregiver Guide  provides an overview of the foundational early reading skills and 
essential instructional approaches. Suggestions of strategies for families and caregivers are shared that 
extend, respond and honour children’s competencies in early literacy behaviours. 
  
TDSB Student Census - Fall 2022 

November is Student Census month at the TDSB! 
The Student Census is a confidential and voluntary survey that asks students important 
questions about their identities and school experiences and is an opportunity to honour 
students’ voices. Census data has provided schools, parents and the community with 
valuable information to help improve schools for the benefit of all students.  

• Parents/guardians/caregivers of students in Kindergarten to Grade 3 will receive 
a link via email to complete the Census online on behalf of their child.  

• Parents/caregivers with children in a Developmental Disability (DD) or Mild 
Intellectual Disability (MID) program will receive a link via email to complete the 
Census - in whole or in part - on behalf of their child.  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OiYaGJIm96R8y_qARUuWaQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlPXcJP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly90ZHNiLWNhLnpvb20udXMvai85ODM4MTIzMTM0MVcHc2Nob29sbUIKY06JQ1xjvJi1sVIaZGFsZV9tY2ludG9zaEBzeW1wYXRpY28uY2FYBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VBUx55j9ozkxYNZ_kmkvSQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlPXcJP4QvAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvYnVpZmE0VWQzSWdnT0ttOGstNHZTd35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmtlNnZIUDBSc2FIUjBjSE02THk5M2QzY3VkR1J6WWk1dmJpNWpZUzl3YjNKMFlXeHpMekF2WldGeWJIbDVaV0Z5Y3k5a2IyTnpMMVJFVTBKRllYSnNlVkpsWVdScGJtZEpibk4wY25WamRHbHZibDlHWVcxcGJIbGZRMkZ5WldkcGRtVnlSM1ZwWkdWZlJtbHVZV3d1Y0dSbVZ3ZHpZMmh2YjJ4dFFncGltRWQ0bW1LdkVxZGdVaGhUZFdSbFpYQXVVMkZ1ZVdGc1FIUmtjMkl1YjI0dVkyRllCQUFBQUFJflcHc2Nob29sbUIKY06JQ1xjvJi1sVIaZGFsZV9tY2ludG9zaEBzeW1wYXRpY28uY2FYBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VzY-Q02CkpTE8omwnsF6kQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlPXcJP0RVaHR0cHM6Ly92aW1lby5jb20vNzQ1NDQxOTIzL2UzNmVlNzQ5MmM_ZW1iZWRkZWQ9dHJ1ZSZzb3VyY2U9dmltZW9fbG9nbyZvd25lcj0yMjcwNzQxNVcHc2Nob29sbUIKY06JQ1xjvJi1sVIaZGFsZV9tY2ludG9zaEBzeW1wYXRpY28uY2FYBAAAAAI~


• Students in Grades 4 to 12 will receive a survey link via email to complete the 
Census themselves online during class time.  

Parents/guardians/caregivers will receive more information about the Student Census 
on November 1 from the address TDSBStudentCensus@qemailserver.com. Please 
watch for this email.   
For more information, please watch this short video and visit the Student Census 
website.  
  
Secondary School Open Houses and Information Nights 
Students in Grade 8, and Grade 7, are starting to think about Secondary Schools for next year. To help 
you make an informed decision when choosing a school, TDSB schools will host in-person open houses 
and information sessions for parents/guardians and students between November and January.  
Learn everything you need to know about our incredible variety of schools, programs and courses. If you 
have questions about a specific school or open house, please contact the school directly for more 
information.  
For dates and times of the open houses, please refer to the website here:  
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/High-School/Going-to-High-School/Open-Houses-and-Information-Nights 
  
Social Work Services Virtual Community Fair - November 7th and November 14th 
 The TDSB Social Workers attached to our Congregated Schools are organizing Virtual Community Fairs 
again for Families/Caregivers who have children with special needs.    
The dates for our first Virtual Fairs are Monday November 7th from 9:30 a.m.  12:00 noon and  the 
workshops will be repeated on Monday November 14th from 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  The plan is to hold 
two fairs per month over the next 7 months (November – May) to discuss various topics of interest for 
our families.  
  

Topic: Let’s Talk about Programs and Services for Children With Special Needs 

Guests: Surrey Place, Community Living Toronto, Family Services Toronto, and Connectability.ca 
 When: Monday  November 7, 2022 from 9:30 am to 12:00 noon. 
             Monday November  14, 2022 from 5:30 pm to 8:00 pm            
 Join Zoom Meeting 
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/j/98367378226?pwd=MW9yaDZTYnBoUTRmZEpGaXVmMVAxdz09 
 Meeting ID: 983 6737 8226 
Passcode: 969515 
 

mailto:TDSBStudentCensus@qemailserver.com
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/VzY-Q02CkpTE8omwnsF6kQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlPXcJP0RVaHR0cHM6Ly92aW1lby5jb20vNzQ1NDQxOTIzL2UzNmVlNzQ5MmM_ZW1iZWRkZWQ9dHJ1ZSZzb3VyY2U9dmltZW9fbG9nbyZvd25lcj0yMjcwNzQxNVcHc2Nob29sbUIKY06JQ1xjvJi1sVIaZGFsZV9tY2ludG9zaEBzeW1wYXRpY28uY2FYBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hW2hcnQ9-SsoeSVAUyliIQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlPXcJP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGRzYi5vbi5jYS9yZXNlYXJjaC9SZXNlYXJjaC9QYXJlbnQtYW5kLVN0dWRlbnQtQ2Vuc3VzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjTolDXGO8mLWxUhpkYWxlX21jaW50b3NoQHN5bXBhdGljby5jYVgEAAAAAg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hW2hcnQ9-SsoeSVAUyliIQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlPXcJP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGRzYi5vbi5jYS9yZXNlYXJjaC9SZXNlYXJjaC9QYXJlbnQtYW5kLVN0dWRlbnQtQ2Vuc3VzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjTolDXGO8mLWxUhpkYWxlX21jaW50b3NoQHN5bXBhdGljby5jYVgEAAAAAg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/TfRu8odo-CzWsjipMukIcA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlPXcJP0RaaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGRzYi5vbi5jYS9IaWdoLVNjaG9vbC9Hb2luZy10by1IaWdoLVNjaG9vbC9PcGVuLUhvdXNlcy1hbmQtSW5mb3JtYXRpb24tTmlnaHRzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpjTolDXGO8mLWxUhpkYWxlX21jaW50b3NoQHN5bXBhdGljby5jYVgEAAAAAg~~
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